
Product Discontinuation: MSM Series Glass Corner Mirrors

 Date: July 11, 2023

 To: Banner Channel Partners

 From: Chri tian Olivare , Product Line Director  Safety

MSM Series Glass Corner Mirrors
Dear Banner Channel Partners:

Effective August 31st, 2023, Banner Engineering is discontinuing the MSM series glass
corner mirrors for use with Banner’s Safety Light Curtains. Our vendor is no longer able
to supply us with components necessary to build these items, resulting in the
discontinuation of these products. The final date Banner will accept stock returns will
be the 31st of August 2023.

The replacement product family is the SSM Series glass corner mirrors. For the
complete list of product models which are now obsolete, and the closest replacement
option see the table below.

Item Description SSM Cross
43162 MSM4A SSM-375

43163 MSM8A SSM 375

43164 MSM12A SSM-375

43165 MSM16A SSM 475

43166 MSM20A SSM-550

43167 MSM24A SSM 675

43168 MSM28A SSM-825

43169 MSM32A SSM 875

43170 MSM36A SSM-975

43171 MSM40A SSM 1100
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43172 MSM44A SSM-1175

43173 MSM48A SSM 1275

For que tion  about thi  notification or Banner’  afety light curtain product  and
accessories, please reach out to Christian Olivares at
COlivares@bannerengineering.com

Thank You!
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